
  

Term 2 has been another busy term at Freyberg High School! Our students have now 

settled into their subjects and have also been involved with a large number of activities 

and trips outside the classroom.  

 

We farewelled our group of students from Brazil, who spent five months with us. We 

also hosted a group of students from Apex Academy in Vietnam for four weeks. They 

had a great time going out to classes and participating in regular activities organised by 

our Outdoor Education Teacher Matt Farrelly. Thank you to the staff and students for 

supporting the new international groups. It really helped them to feel welcome and 

settle in quickly. A big thank you also to all our valued homestay families. We appreciate 

the high level of care and commitment involved.  

 

We hope you enjoy perusing this newsletter and seeing what our students have been 

busy doing during Term 2. Some of these activities include the North Island trip, Cross 

Country race, sports exchange, and Wellington trip. If you have any feedback or 

questions, please contact us. We would love to hear from you. 

 

Kind regards,  

The International Student Department,  

Freyberg High School  
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METIRIA TUREIôS VISIT 
Metiria Turei, one of the  co -leaders of the Green Party 
visited our international students at the end of June as 
part of a visit to Freyberg High School.  The students 
were very interested in the differences between right -
wing and left -wing politics and asked some interesting 
questions.  One of the issues discussed whilst she was 
here was  Immigration which has been an area of study 
for our Senior students over the past term.  Ms Turei was 
quite impressed with the questions the students asked 
around this topic and 
suggested she might 
come back and get 
some ideas from 
them. It was an 
interesting visit for 
our students who 
don't usually get the 
opportunity to meet 
with NZ politicians.  
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NORTH ISLAND TRIP  

In May, a group of exchange students and staff members spent four days in Rotorua, Taupo, and Waitomo 

exploring a beautiful part of the North Island. The trip was action -packed with activities which included swoop, 

freefall extreme, gondola, lugeing, Maori cultural show plus much more. These students also visited the world 

famous Hobbiton Movie Set. A huge thanks to our Outdoor Education teacher Matt Farrelly for running yet 

another successful trip. As you will see from the studentsô comments below, they all had a wonderful time. This 

trip was a great way for the students to integrate, make new friends and challenge themselves to try new 

activities.  

Sarahôs (Brazil) first time seeing snow 

We stopped near the mountain (Mt Ruapehu). That was the first time I saw snow, and the same went for 

Mayara, Lucas and Igor. It was very exciting and we had a lot of fun playing snow fight and making a 

snowman.  

Thaisa Marques Simoes, Brazil  

Lucas, Mayara and Sarah (Brazil) 

In the gondola  

Paula (Germany) Maori performance at Mitai village The girls from Japan, Switzerland and Brazil Group photo  

Glow wormsô threads 

Snow fight  

Group photo in Taihape 

We went to the Mitai Maori village and had hangi there. The Maori people did the haka dance and it was 

perfect! I would like to come back there to see all of those things.  

Mayara Batista De Sa, Brazil  

Moritz (Germany) in front of Bilboôs house 


